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Contact: Eric Sample, Multnomah County Elections, (503) 988-3720 
 

Ballots for January 26 special election to be mailed today 
 

The U.S. Postal Service will begin processing ballots to be mailed in Multnomah County for the 
January 26 special election—approximately 410,000 of them. 
 
Registered voters should receive their ballots by January 14. Voters who have not gotten their 
ballots by then should call the Multnomah County Elections Division at (503) 988-3720.  
 
Voters can mail their voted ballot back for one first class stamp or drop off their ballots at any 
official drop site until 8:00 p.m. on the day of the election. 
 
Visit www.mcelections.org for more information about the January 26 special election or voting in 
general. 
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